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WELCOME TO OUR

Newsletter

Dear IOWV Owners,

As Winter bids farewell and the
promise of Spring fills the air, the
Inns of Waterville Valley eagerly
anticipates the flower season's
arrival.

With nature awakening, we await
with excitement to welcome
owners and guests to our cozy
retreat, where the beauty of Spring
awaits. Join us as we embrace the
warmth and renewal of the season
at the Inns of Waterville Valley.

In this newsletter you will find:

Latest updates, upcoming events, exciting offers, and more. Keep Reading!
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Page 2: Owners Page 5: Next Stay
Corner Deals

Stay and save with us!

Meet one of our stand out
owners!

Page 3: Updates Page 6: Thank you

What is going on and what is

comming us! Thank you from Gail Kent.
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Page 4: Upcoming
Events

See the Solar Eclipse with us!
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In the heart of the Waterville Valley lies
not just the IOWYV, but a community
woven together by the remarkable Hoyt
family. For decades, the Hoyt’s have been
synonymous with warmth, dedication, and
unwavering support at the Inn's of
Waterville Valley. It all started because of
Marie and James Hoyt, their legacy
continues to flourish through their
children and beyond.

Marie Hoyt, a beacon of kindness, left an indelible mark on
IOWYV until her passing in 2020. Her spirit, however, lives on in
the enduring efforts of her family. At the helm is James Hoyt,
whose commitment to the community echoes his late wife's
dedication. Alongside him are their children: Jim Jr, Donna
with her friend Chris, Susan, and Karen Rezzarday, along with
her husband, Jim.

The Hoyts' contribution to the IOWV community spans
generations. From stuffing envelopes to help set up meetings,
their involvement knows no bounds. Theirs is not merely a
presence but an active participation in every aspect of
community here in the IOWV. Whether it's alphabetizing
proxies or lending a helping hand during meetings, the Hoyt’s
are here.

They bring to the motto "Thinking of the Inns of Waterville
Valley to make vacation memories" to life every time they
stay here. The Hoyt's own multiple units in all seasons. When
they want to enjoy the Inns and don't have a week they rent a
unit at the Inns. We are thankful to have such a wonderful and
devoted family at our cozy Inn. We thank the Hoyt’s for their
humbleness and hard work. Can’t wait for the years to come.



STAY IN THE FUTURE!

We're excited to announce that the Inns have upgraded to fiber-
optic technology for both internet and TV services! With this latest
enhancement, you can enjoy faster speeds, better connections, and
an overall improved experience for all your digital needs.

Our new fiber-optic internet ensures that your family's devices have access to
lightning-fast speeds and a reliable connection, whether you're streaming your favorite
shows, video conferencing with loved ones, or browsing the web. Additionally, our TV
remotes have been upgraded to be simple to use, reliable, and future-proof, ensuring
that you can easily navigate through your favorite channels.
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WANT TO BECOME MORE INVOLVED?

As we embark in new season of growth and prosperity at the Inns of
Waterville Valley, we are excited to invite you to step forward and
play a crucial role in shaping the future of our beloved community.
The opportunity to serve on the Board of Directors allows you to
contribute directly to the success and advancement of our Inn.

Nominations for the Board of Directors are now open and will close on March 15th. If you
are passionate about the success of the Inns of Waterville Valley and are committed to
making a difference, we encourage you to nominate yourself for a position on the board.
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CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!

From April 12th to 26th, 2024, IOWVA will be closed for 9 days for
preventive maintenance and Spring cleaning. Join us in volunteering to
count unit inventory or assist with reorganizing back closets. Interested?
Call Us Today to be added to the activities schedule! Your help will ensure
our facilities are in top shape for everyone's enjoyment. Thank you! (Please
no walk ins.)

ANNUAL MEETING COMING UP!

We are thrilled to announce the upcoming 2024-2025 Owners Meeting!
Mark your calendars for June 29th, 2024, at 11:00 am, when we will gather
at the Inns for this important event. For those unable to attend in person,
an online meeting option will be available, ensuring that everyone has the
opportunity to participate. Stay tuned for more information, including
details on how to join the meeting remotely.
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Save the date. April 8th, 2024 Waterville
Valley will get to see a 95% coverage of
the sun.
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You will receive commemorative eclipse
glasses! This amazing opportunity will
not come again until 2044. Book today!

Units Available:
101, 301, 104, 105, 106, 305, 306 |

Please call for more details.
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c0% OFF YOUR STAY

GET 20% DISCOUNT ON A S NIGHT
MINIMUM NON-REFUNDABLE STAY
FROM MAY 24 -MAY 31, 2024

CALL TODAY TO RESERVE YOUR STAY!



A message from the General Manager!

Newsletter Editor: Maximilian Kent

| am thrilled that we were able to send another quarterly newsletter,
and we want to hear from you! As valued owners of the Inns, your
input is incredibly important to us, and we're eager to ensure that
our newsletter reflects your interests and preferences.

We invite all owners to share their suggestions and ideas on what
they would like to see added to our newsletter. Whether it's updates
on upcoming events and activities, special offers and promotions,
community news and initiatives, or anything else you'd like to stay
informed about, we're here to listen.

Your feedback will help us tailor our newsletter to better meet your
needs and preferences, ensuring that it remains a valuable source
of information and inspiration for all owners.

Please feel free to reach out to us with your suggestions and ideas.
We look forward to hearing from you and creating a newsletter that
you'll look forward to receiving each quarter.

Happy trail

N

General Manager, Gail Kent




